CORRESPONDENCE
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DOCUMENT NO. 05237-17

Sandra Soto

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 5:34 PM

To: Angela Charles; Ashley Quick; Hong Wang; Sandra Soto
Subject: FW: Change of email contact

For parties correspondence.

From: Dorothy Menasco On Behalf Of Records Clerk

Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 5:33 PM

To: Ann Aktabowski (harborshoreshoa@gmail.com); 'AKTA@AOL.COM'
Subject: FW: Change of email contact

Ms. Aktabowsky:

Thank you for bringing this to our attention. Per your request below, Harbor Shores’ email address
has been updated in Docket 150071.

Dorothy Menasco

Office of Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

(850) 413-6770

Please note: Floricla has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered

to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public
disclosure

From: Harbor Shores Board of Directors [mailto:harborshoreshoa@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 12:11 PM

To: Records Clerk

Cc: Sayler, Erik; Kyesha Mapp; Jennifer Crawford; Robert Scheffel Schef Wright (schef@gbwlegal.com); Bart Smith
Subject: Change of email contact

To all concerned,

In Docket number 150071

Please replace the above
HarborShores gmail address with:

AKTA@AOL.COM

The Gmail address is now being used for other HOA matters.
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Thank you,

Ann Aktabowski
Harbor Shores Representative
770 862-6200

Akta@aol.com






